
                                                                     Westchester Corvette Club 

April 6, 2022 meeting minutes 

Attendees:  Vin Camporeale, Rich Sarcone, Joe Sparono, Eric Canova, Donald Baisley, Bob Giglio, 
Geoffrey Bono, Jim Theiss, Wayne Cafiano, Anthony Ferrara, Nicholas Cavaluzzi, Lou Saltarelli, Rich 
Dolce, Rich Morganti, Ralph Raiano 

 Rich Sarcone brought the meeting to order at 6:30PM.  

 Rich recapped the last meeting, see previous minutes. He also noted that on July 
5th Curry will display, in their show room, from 11am to 5pm the new ZO6. 

 Rich Dolce gave an update of the upcoming car show on May 15th. at the Auto 
Center. The DJ is confirmed the flyers are completed. The contents of the goodie bags 
have been obtained but waiting for bags. To date we have Loonie Tunes food truck and 
Good humor truck on board.  We would like one additional trick if anyone has a 
suggestion please contact the committee.  CRP has paid and waiting for Splash payment. 
We have five boxes of trophy’s.  Judging, best in show, will be done by five judges.  Each 
judge will pick ten cars for best in show.  

 We will need volunteers to place signage at various locations to help direct cars to the 
show.  

 Our charity pick this year is Guiding Eyes for the blind.  Two ambassadors from the 
organization will be present. The proceeds of show will be split with the charity.  

 We need more volunteers to sign up for all the various tasks at the show.  

 We will assemble at the Auto Center at 7:30 am on May 15th to setup.  

 Don Swallow will be memorialized at the show. 

 New business:  Rich requested that we all think of cruises we may be interested in 
taking.  These are a lot of fun and last year we had some great destinations. We 
currently have several scheduled as follows:  April 21 Red Rooster Inn located in 
Brewster.  We will meet at Business Park Drive at 5:45pm.: The C1 run on Sunday April 
24th at 10:00am Haverstraw:  

 Old Business:  Carlyle May 13 we have 17 paid participants.  We need 25.  Thus far we 
collected a total of $1,024.00 

 Treasurers report:  We have a total of $4,482.62 which does not include the 17 who paid 
for Carlyle as stated above. 

  Rich requested a motion to adjourn.  Joe Covis made the motion and Rich Dolce second 
at 7:05PM. 

 Our next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday May 4th, 2022. 6:30pm, at Curry. 



 
Submitted by 
Vincent Camporeale.  


